
Annual report CAA Australasia 2018 
 
CAA Australia officially changed its name in 2018 to CAA Australasia, to reflect wider 
participation in the region, including New Zealand and beyond. During the year we had a 
very active presence at the combined Australian Archaeological Association and New 
Zealand Archaeological Association conference held in Auckland in December. It was the 
first time that both countries have combined their annual conference, which was perfect for 
the Australasian membership of our chapter. CAA-A hosted a one-day photogrammetry 
workshop, attended by about 25 students and practitioners from the Auckland area. There 
were two CAA-A branded conference sessions at AAA/NZAA as well - one on GIS and one 
on Digital Archaeology. All were very well attended and we managed to get in some plugs 
for membership as well. 
 
 
In 2019 we are having monthly catch-ups - in person for those in Sydney and via Skype or 
phone for those in other places. We are planning to extend the in person meetings to other 
cities as well. We are also planning another workshop, probably to be held in our next 
summer (Jan/Feb 2020). 
 


